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VIII.   SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

 

 
  
 

   

    
 

 C. Office of Superintendent Dr. Gearl Loden (TPSD Goal #4) 
 

  

 1. The District’s McKinney-Vento Homeless Education Program was  
  monitored on June 30, 2012.  The purpose of the visit was to monitor the 
  planning and administration of the Homeless Education Program as  
  outlined by the No Child Left Behind Act of 2001, and to ensure  
  compliance with state and federal regulations.  Based on the information 
  and documentation provided during the on-site visit, there were no  
  citations noted (see attachment). 
 
 2. TPSD Teacher Dr. Loretta Hartfield has been selected as a state-level 
  finalist for the Presidential Awards for Excellence in Mathematics and 
  Science Teaching program (see attachment). 
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